
St. Mary of the Annunciation Parish 
 

411 West Vistula/P.O. Box 245, Bristol, IN 46507 
Diocese of Fort Wayne-South Bend -The Most Revered Kevin C. Rhoades, Bishop 

 
PARISH OFFICE & EDUCATION CENTER 
 Office Phone  574-848-4305 
 Fax Number  574-622-0159 
 Rectory Phone  574-622-0039 
   Website  www.stmarysbristol.com 
 

   OFFICE HOURS 
 Monday - Thursday   9:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
 Sundays with C.C.D.  9:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 Monday - Saturday   9:00 a.m. 
 Saturday, Vigil  4:30 p.m. 
 Sunday   8:30 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. 
 

HOLY DAYS MASS SCHEDULE 
 Evening Vigil  7:00 p.m. 
 Day   9:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. 
 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
 Monday - Friday  8:30 a.m. - 8:45 a.m. (Before Daily Mass) 
 Saturday  8:30 a.m. - 8:45 a.m. (Before Daily Mass) 
                                                           3:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
    

PASTORAL STAFF 
 Pastor   Fr. Robert A. Van Kempen 
 Business Manager & Secretary Calla Patka 
 Building & Grounds Manager  Roger Harmon 
 Director of Religious Education Mary Stutzman  
 Music Director  Jessica Springer 
 

LOVE & BLESSINGS GIFT SHOP HOURS  
   Monday - Thursday  9:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 
 Saturday  5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. 
 Sunday  9:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 



St. Mary of the Annunciation Bristol, Indiana 

 

From Our Pastor Announcements 

LOVE & BLESSINGS GIFT SHOP 
 

Monday - Thursday: 9:30am - 1:00pm 
Saturday:  5:30pm - 6:30pm / Sunday: 9:30am - 12:30pm 

 

New Book Release by one of our own Parishioners! 
Karen South Gunter R.N., OSF 

 

Stop in and purchase a copy of  
A Beautiful Journey: “A Faith Journey as God’s Servant”  

 

Karen Gunter is the co-founder of Kid Care International, has a 
passion for excellence in nursing and has spoken nationally on 

the subject of quality care in the home setting.  Karen’s passion 
for the care of children was the driving force that first took her to 
Africa and later to co-found Kid Care International whose mission 

is to provide nutrition, education, and basic healthcare for 
children living in poverty throughout the world.  

 

Proceeds from the sales of this book will go to support Kid Care 
International.  Help support Karen in her ministry! 

CCD NEWS & UPDATES 
FOR SUNDAY, JANUARY 31 

 
 
 

Our 2nd graders will be making their First Reconciliation on 
Saturday, February 20, 2021.  Please keep them in your prayers.  

My Dear Parish Family, 
 

The Gospel of Mark continues this weekend with the 
casting out of the unclean spirits.  The last two 
weekends we heard about the call of the Apostles 
from John’s Gospel and then from Mark.  Two 
different accounts but none the less, the call.  We go 
from there to the Synagogue where we hear of the 
casting out of unclean spirits.   
 

During ordinary time we hear of the ordinary things Jesus does 
to enlighten our minds to His mission.  Over and over, we hear 
how Jesus touches the lives of so many people and they turn 
from their old ways and follow Him because he taught with 
authority.  People followed Him as word spread about Him 
throughout the region.   
 
Many of us gather here each weekend to hear the Word and to 
allow it to enliven our hearts and to call us to action.  We are 
called to be the disciples who go forth from God’s House ready 
to share the faith with everyone we meet. 
 
One housekeeping note – you should be receiving your 
Offertory 2020 donation letter in the mail this next 
week.  Should you have any questions regarding the letter, 
please call the Parish Office.  If you disagree with the amount 
we have totaled for you, please call and let us know.  We get 
your total based on all Offertory envelopes that we receive 
from you, so if you put a check in the basket without an 
Offertory envelope, it does not get counted toward your 
donation.  If you give online, this automatically totals it at the 
end of the year for you so there is no need for the Offertory 
envelopes.  Again, if you have any questions, please call the 
Parish Office and talk with Calla.   
 
I made it through surgery last Monday!  Everything went well 
and as planned.  The doctor told me I will be sore for a week or 
two. The next step is to complete the at-home dialysis training 
and then begin at home every night while I’m sleeping.   
 
I continue to put a smile on my face and be grateful 
for each new day the Lord gives me!  Thank you for 
your continued prayers for my recovery, I feel them 
everyday.   
 
Peace, 
Father Bob 

Bulletin Information Deadline 
If you have information for the Bulletin for a Parish Event or Meeting, 

please submit all pertinent information to Jessica Springer in the Parish 
Office no later than  Noon on Sunday in order to ensure publication in 

the upcoming weekend bulletin. Submissions may be made in person at 
the Office or email to:  stmarybristolmusic@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 

St. Mary’s Has Online Giving!!! 
 

To sign-up go to: 

www.osvhub.com/stmarysbristol/funds 
 

Use Online Giving to keep up on offertory. You can also manage 
your weekly gift or one-time gift from the link on our website: 

www.stmarysbristol.com or even from your phone.    
 

Your support throughout the year helps sustain our church. 
Thank you for your continued generosity to our Parish!! 

 

Offertory Envelopes are still available as well.  If you gave in 2020 
you will have a box ready to pick up in the Education Center.   

If you would like a box, please let Calla know in the Parish Office  
or simply write your name down on the sign up sheet on the 

table in the Education Center. 



Fourth Sunday of Ordinary Time January 31, 2020 

 

 

Spark Corner  
 
 
 

Around the dinner table one night this week, put your phones 
away and spark a conversation with the following topic:               

 
 
 
 

If you could be any age, what would it be?  Why? 
 
 
 
 

The Bible says that Noah lived to be 930 years old  
and his son Shem 600 years.   

Was it their diet, lack of disease, or a special climate condition 
that allowed them to reach these ripe old ages?   
Maybe they used a different way of calculating  

years during Biblical times.   
Now those are great questions to ask Noah in heaven someday! 

Stay Connected to St. Mary’s! 
 

You can stay in touch with your St. Mary’s parish 
family by logging in to our Website: 

www.stmarysbristol.com 
  

Alternatively, visit our Facebook Pages by searching and “Liking”: 
St. Mary of the Annunciation Catholic Church 

Find announcements, links to our 11:00a.m. Live-Stream of the 
Mass, or other parish events and information. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord.   
And let Your perpetual light shine upon them. 

Worship and Prayer in Our Parish Upcoming Events 

Papal Intention for February 
 

Violence Against Women:  We pray for women who are  
victims of violence, that they may be protected by society  

and have their sufferings considered and heeded . 

Theology on Tap 
 

Tuesday Evenings| 6:30p.m. - 8:30p.m.| Bar Louie, Granger 
 

Join us for this Catholic speaker series for young adults in  
their 20s and 30s, single and married, to share in food, fellowship 

and faith.  Winter Series theme: Who is my neighbor?  
For more information go to: diocesefwsb.org/tot  

  To the Family of: 
 

Linda & Ron Martin on the loss of her mother. 

  To the Family of: 

Delenne O’Connor on the loss of her husband: 
Kevin O’Connor 

The Marriage Course 
 

Thursdays, February 4 - March 25th | 8:00 p.m. | Zoom 
 

Strengthen your marriage from the comfort of your own home 
with The Marriage Course Online! Based on a beautiful, brand-

new film series featuring “regular” couples and relationship 
experts from around the world, this free 8-week program will 

take place online over Zoom from 8-10 p.m. on Thursday 
evenings beginning February 4 through March 25. There is no 

group discussion, but rather, time built right into each session for 
you and your spouse to discuss topics in the privacy of your own 

home using prompts from The Marriage Course Journal.  
If you are interested in this online Marriage Retreat, please call 

the Parish Office and let Calla know so she can order you the 
Marriage Course Journal, a gift to you from St. Mary’s. This 
means there is no other commitment from you except your 

time.  What a great opportunity to strengthen your Marriage!   
 

For more information, or to register, visit: 
diocesefwsb.org/marriage-course 

Schedule of Mass Intentions 

Saturday, January 30 Vigil:  4th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
        4:30 p.m.                   + Jerry & Ann Knepper 
Sunday, January 31 4th Sunday in  Ordinary Time 
 8:30 a.m.       + Tom & Lois Dusthimer 
 11:00 a.m.                    For the People 
Monday, February 1  Weekday in Ordinary Time 
       9:00 a.m.     + Leonard Hughes 
Tuesday, February 2  Presentation of the Lord 
 9:00 a.m.      + Edwin Downs 
Wednesday, February 3 Weekday in Ordinary Time 
 9:00 a.m.     + Jack DeShone 
Thursday, February 4  Weekday in Ordinary Time 
         9:00 a.m.      + Michael Arndt 
Friday, February 5  St. Agatha 
 9:00 a.m.    + Adrien Ringuette 
Saturday, February 6 St. Paul Miki & Companions 
        9:00 a.m.                   + Dorothy Steffen 
Saturday, February 6 Vigil:  5th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
        4:30 p.m.                   + Marie Lidy 
Sunday, February 7 5th Sunday in  Ordinary Time 
 8:30 a.m.       + Andrzej Cieslinski 
 11:00 a.m.                    For the People 

 

A Mass of Christian burial will be held for Kevin O’Connor on 
Saturday, February 6th at St. Mary’s.  Visitation is in the church 

from 10:00am - 11:00am, with the Funeral Mass following at 
11:00am.  If you are unable to attend in person, the Funeral 

Mass will be Live-Streamed via the St. Mary's Facebook page.  
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